DRUM HILL SCOUT CAMP :: LITTLE EATON :: DERBYSHIRE

COVID-19 Safety Measures

In addition to the normal site guidelines, the following additional measures are in place to make sure that groups
can continue to use and enjoy our site safely during these difficult times.
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us - bookings@drumbhill.org.uk.

Advanced Booking is Mandatory

Only groups who have pre-booked onto site, a minimum of 48hrs in advance, will be allowed
onto site. All other groups will be turned away.

Bookings can be made via our website, or by contacting the bookings office.

Congregate in the Top Car Park and Stick to your Allocated Area

Group Leaders should arrive early to meet Young People.

Young People arriving first should wait in cars until Group Leaders arrive.

Assemble in the allocated space in the car park, and stick as much as possible to your
allocated space on site (see enclosed map) during your visit.

Parents are to remain on the top car park, and observe social distancing while dropping off or
collecting their children.

Bring Hand Sanitiser for your Group
It is your responsibility to provide hand sanitiser for your group.
We will keep the toilets stocked with soap and paper towels only.

Obey All Signs
We've put additional signage around site as a reminder of the additional measures that must
be followed. It is your responsibility to make sure that your group follows these.

No Entry to Reception Building

If you require assistance during your visit, a member of the on-duty service team will be on
hand in the top car park. Please wait near the decking area around reception and someone
will assist you.

Showers Not Available
Please note that, the showers on site are currently not available.
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